
 

Principal’s Message 

I would like to thank  

Tammy and Marvin 

Nicholls, Andrew Wil-

kinson, Roy Bindle, Kevin 

Munro, Janet Hanson 

and Cindy Hooper for 

helping organize and 

chaperone the Jan Lake 

trip.  You did an amazing 

job!  

Just back from Jan Lake!  

Chaperones and stu-

dents were awesome!  

The weather wasn’t very 

cooperative, but many 

fish were caught…..and 

ate!  The staff at Jan 

Lake Lodge, were im-

pressed by how our stu-

dents behaved and re-

spected the lake.  I ap-

preciated how our stu-

dents represented the 

school in such an open 

environment.  The lead-

ership and maturity of 

our gr.11/12’s this year 

has been outstanding, 

and a school’s culture is 

defined by your older 

students.   

As I look back on the 

past year, our gr 12’s will 

be missed, not only for 

their leadership, but also 

their work ethic and re-

spect that they have 

shown towards the staff.  

“ Thank you “ grade 12’s 

it has been another stel-

lar year and I hope that 

June 17th is everything 

that you dreamed of!   

As we move into the final 

month, we still have 

many activities on deck.  

Class trips, hi-lo meet, 

graduation day and 

awards day are just a 

few of the activities on 

the horizon!  Again I 

would like to thank staff 

and parents for offering 

and helping out during 

their out of school experi-

ences.  They benefit our 

students and allow them 

to leave and shine out-

side of the classroom!  

Your effort have gone 

unnoticed! 

 

 

 

 

Perdue School May News: 

Student Fees: 

Elementry Students: 

Please submit a fee of 

$30 per child  to the 

school by June 21, 

2017 for their 

2017/2018 school sup-

plies 

Cheques payable to: 

Prairie Spirit School          

Division 

REPORT CARDS 

Pickup your report cards 

on Friday June 30, 2017 

9:00am - 11:00am 



 

Perdue Grade 12 Graduation 

Saturday June 17, 2017 

Perdue Recreational Complex 

7:30pm 

 

Haley Baduik 

Kylah Gray 

Josie Hooper 

Kristan Lacosse 

Noella Lafond 

Danielle Munro 

Shayne Nicholls 

Jessie Smith 

Quinton Swiatkowski 

Brayden Wilkinson 

THE BOOTH 

Sale: Chimichanga’s now $1.00 each 

Special June 1:  

Chicken Ranch Wrap ( chicken, lettuce, cheddar cheese with ranch on a white tortilla) $2.50 

Free Lunch June 12: The booth will be providing the students with a FREE LUNCH.  They will 

be served perogies, ham and caeser salad 

Special June 12-16: 

Grilled Ham and Cheese daily $2.00 

Ice Cream Sale June 18 - 28: 

There will be ice cream bowls for sale at lunch for $1.00 scoop.  Flavors to be determined 

LAST DAY FOR BOOTH will be JUNE 23 

Important Dates to Remember: 

June 2: Charlotte’s Web Finale 

June 5: No School 

June 7: K-6 Track and Field Day PERDUE 

June 9: Gr. K/1 Field trip to Pike Lake 

June 12: Free lunch for students  

    Library Grand Opening for Students 

June 13: Kindergarten Orientation 

June 15: Gr. 11/12 Cypress Hills Trip 

       Gr. 4 Band Instrument Demo 

June 17: Grade 12 Graduation 

June 19: Gr. K/1 Field Trip to Saskatoon 

June 21: Awards Day afternoon 

June 22/23: Grade 3/4 Camping Trip 

June 23 - June 28: High School Exams 

June 23: LAST FOR BOOTH 

June 28: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

June 30: Report Card Day ( 9am-11am) 

 



 

Track & Field—Booth Menu 

Cheeseburger …..…………………………………………………………………….$3.50 

Plain burger …………………………………………………………………………….$3.00 

Hotdog …………………………………………………………………………………$2.00 

Taco in a bag ……………………………………………………………………………$4.50 

 

Chips ……………………………………………………………………………………….$1.00 

Chocolate bar ………………………………………………………………………….$1.25 

Twizzler …………………………………………………………………………………..$0.25 

Freezie …………………………………………………………………………………….$0.50 

Candy bag ……………………………………………………………………………….$0.50 

Rice Krispy/Puffed Wheat ……………………………………………………….$0.50 

 

Water ………………………………………………………………………………………$1.00 

Sunny D …………………………………………………………………………………..$2.00 

Brisk Iced Tea ………………………………………………………………………….$1.50 

Gatorade …………………………………………………………………………………$2.50 

Go Steelers 



 

THE SCC 

It has been a busy school year for us as an SCC.  Our role as an SCC is to support our 

staff and students in the learning goal that is set out and to be a bridge between our 

school and our community.  This year the learning goal at Perdue School was to in-

crease our student’s literacy and we, as an SCC, supported this goal in varied ways. 

 

The morning of the Terry Fox Run, we held our annual Pancake Breakfast open to the 

community at large.  We saw an increase in Community members this year and hope 

that we see even more in the fall when we return.  At Student Led Conferencing in No-

vember and March, we had a spaghetti supper available to purchase.  In December, we 

held our annual Gift Basket Raffle.  Due to the wealth of donations, we chose to create 

three baskets for raffle rather than just one.  Our SCC supplied the turkeys for the Per-

due School Christmas Dinner.   Also in March, we held our first Literacy Fair.  Students 

from Preschool to Grade 6 were welcomed to come and dress up as their favorite Dis-

ney character and participate in Literacy based activities.  The students had a blast and 

we look forward to holding another one next year with some minor changes.  In March 

at the Student Led Conferences, a Book Fair was open and each student in the school 

had $7.00 towards the purchase of a book given to them.  Every student utilized this 

avenue and purchased a book for himself/herself.  At the end of April, we ran One 

Book, One School reading Charlotte’s Web this year in our elementary end.  A copy of 

Charlotte’s Web was purchased for each family to read, a question was asked everyday 

on comprehension of what they read, activities were planned around the book and 

prizes were given to those who answered correctly.  Next week at our Annual Track and 

Field meet in Perdue the SCC will be running the booth.  All the proceeds from the 

booth will go directly back into our school Library.  Students will get to exercise their 

Student Voice and make book selections they would like to see in our new Library! 

We had our SCC election on May 11 and we are happy to welcome a new member to 

our group :    Janet Hanson 

 

We would like to thank all the parents, staff, students and community for all the sup-

port this year!  You amazing people have supported us in purchasing tickets, volun-

teering your time, giving donations, purchasing meals and all the other things you do 

to help support the growth and education of all our students in Perdue School.  We 

look forward to serving our staff and students again in the 2017-2018 school 

year!  Have a great summer break. 

 

2017/2018 SCC:  Denise McBee, Kristal Mason, Jackie Nixey, Janet Hanson and Tanya Fyson 
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Kindergarten 

Kindergarten Kindergarten  

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

 

Kindergarten 

Report 

Card 

Day 

 

School will resume on SEPTEMBER 5, 2017 

Kindergarten will start on SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 

Charlotte’s 

Web Finale 

K – 6      

Track & Field 

in  Perdue 

Gr. K/1 Field 

trip to Pike 

Lake 

*Free Lunch* 

Library 

Grand    

Opening for      

students 

Grilled Ham 

& Cheese 

available all 

week 

Kindergarten 

Orientation  

Ice Cream 4 

sale this week 

 

Gr.4 Band Instru-

ment Demo 

Gr. 12       

Graduation 

Gr K/1 Field 

Trip 

 

Ice Cream 4 

Sale all this 

week 

Awards 

Day 

(Afternoon) 

Gr. 3/4 

Camping 

Trip 

High School 

Exams 

Last day for 

booth 

HIGH SCHOOL EXAMS 

Booth Special 

Chicken 

Ranch Wrap 

$2.50 

Gr. 11/12 

Cypress Trip 


